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MOTORCYCLE POKER RUN SET TO FUNDRAISE FOR GULFSIDE HOSPICE 

PASCO COUNTY, Fla. (December 15, 2022) – Save the date for the 11th annual Hittin’ the Road for 

Hospice, a motorcycle poker run to raise money for Gulfside Hospice on Saturday, Feb. 18, 2023. 

 The annual fundraiser is set to route participating bikers on a scenic cruise through Pasco and 

Hernando Counties. The event will begin at the Harley- Davidson of New Port Richey and end at the 

Moose Lodge in Zephyrhills. Participants will stop at certain locations along the way to collect cards for 

their poker hands. Cash prizes will be awarded to the top three poker hand winners. 

Registration is open now for groups and single riders. Event details and registration can be found 

at www.HittinTheRoadForHospice.org. Folks who register before Feb. 3 will receive a free T-shirt, patch 

and door prize ticket.  

All event proceeds will benefit Gulfside Hospice and provide hospice care and resources for 

patients and families in Pasco County, regardless of their ability to pay. Additionally, the “Wings and 

Wheels Award” will be appointed to the top fundraising team at the event. 

For vendor and sponsor information, contact Carla Armstrong, director of philanthropy, at 727-

484-7941 or carla.armstrong@gulfside.org. 

 Current event sponsors include Sponsors Bouchard Insurance, The Fran Haasch Law Group, 

Michels & Lundquist Funeral Home, O2 Solutions, Golden Eagles Motorcycle Club and Marsh and 

McLennan Agency. 

About Gulfside Healthcare Services: 

Gulfside Healthcare Services is a non-profit organization serving the community for more than 30 

years. Its three lines of business include Gulfside Hospice, offering care for patients at end of life, 

Gulfside Palliative Care, providing treatment options for those with chronic illness, and Gulfside Home 

Health, helping patients stay independent through skilled nursing and rehab at home. For more 

information about Gulfside Healthcare Services, visit www.Gulfside.org or call 800-561-4883 
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